

Dear Parents

As I am sure you are aware, your son/daughter will be making their option choices very soon for the 2019-20 academic year. As this is a very important stage in their learning journey, we would like to invite you to our Option Choices information evening on Tuesday 29th January from 6pm – 8.00pm.

The purpose of the evening is to inform you about the options subjects available to current Year 8 and 9 students and to explain how the options process will proceed over the coming months. In addition, there will be representatives of the option subjects available who will give presentations on their subject and answer any questions you may have.

The format of the evening will be as follows:

6.00pm Dr Baker & Mr. Beaney will give a presentation to Year 9 parents/students in the theatre.

6.45pm Dr Baker & Mr. Beaney will give a presentation to Year 8 parents/students in the theatre.

Throughout the evening from 6.00pm until 8.00pm, subject staff will be giving regular short presentations and will be available to answer any questions you may have.

It is not essential for students to attend, although they are welcome to do so. In addition to this evening, students in both Year 8 and Year 9 will have two option choices assemblies, one in December/January to ascertain their initial option choices with second assemblies planned for Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st January to hear the information that parents have received, before making their final option choices.

I hope you will find the evening useful, but if you are unable to attend please do contact me at school to arrange a more convenient time to discuss the process with you.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr C F Beaney Assistant Headteacher

c.beaney@cansfield.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: **Dr G Baker** Cansfield, Old Road, Ashton-in-Makerfield, Wigan. WN4 9TP